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St. Mary’s School Newsletter 
Always faithful to God, ourselves and others in the spirit of the Presentation tradition. 

St. Mary’s is committed to Child Safety and the inclusion of all children. 

Respect Ourselves  -  Respect Others  -  Respect our Environment 

Term 3  -  Week 10  -  Friday 2 September, 2022 

Phone    -   02 6032 9284 

Web       -   http://www.smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Email      -   principal@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

75-89 High Street, Rutherglen, Vic, 3685 

PO Box 146 

Office Hours  -  8.00am  -  4.00pm 

PBIS Expectations:  in the undercover/verandah/paths/concrete areas 

Weekend Mass Times 

 

Saturday 6pm  -  Chiltern 

Sunday 9am   -  Rutherglen 

Sunday 10.30am  -  Wahgunyah 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

The School Photographer 

SPRING HAS SPRUNG!! 
 First Communion 

 

 A big Congratulations to Teddy, Will, Harper, Zoe 
and Matilda who made their  First Communion on 
Sunday at the 9.00 am mass with Fr. Carey. A big 
thanks to Libby who prepared the students so well. 
 

They had a very tasty morning tea with their family 
and friends to finish off their celebration! 

 

 



 2 

 

We send our best wishes to  

all who are 

Celebrating their birthdays this week.   

2nd Hand Uniforms:  
We also have a nice selection of 2nd hand uniforms available at school. See Amanda for assistance here. 
 

 

Emmerson Freya Oscar 

Polly Eli Colton 

IMPORTANT: Newsletter Change 
 

The weekly newsletter has now changed to a fortnightly newsletter meaning it will 
come out every 2nd week on a Friday. If any important information or dates  need 
to be shared in between newsletters I will email all families directly. 

 

PRODUCTION 2022!!!!! 
 

This year we are thinking right outside the square with our 
school production.  
At this stage  you need to put Wednesday 14th of September at 6.30pm into 
your diaries. 
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Radio Station Thursday’s 

Dance like nobody’s 

watching 

Father’s Day Stall 

A big thanks to our parent helpers for wrapping up the Father’s Day 

gifts last week and to those who helped with the stall today.  

Happy  Father’s Day  

I hope all our dads have a great 
Father’s Day on Sunday and  
enjoy some real quality time 
with their families. 
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Book week 2022 

Grade 6 

A great effort by all.   

The dress ups were fantastic.  

We had a fun day. 
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Minion staff :- Kate, Mrs Dickinson and Miss T 

Minion Staff 

Foundation/Grade 1 
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Congratulations to this fortnight’s classroom award winners 
Back row:  Harper, Noah, Teddy, Lexie and Poppy 

Front row:  Indi, Declan, Amelia-Rose, Callan and Annabelle 

 

Reminder: Use PAM for Daily Absences 
 
Just a reminder if your child is going to be absent on 
any school day please use PAM (Parent Access Mod-
ule) to notify the school as the notification will go 
directly into the class teacher’s morning roll. There is 
a PAM TAB on the school Website.  
If you are unsure on how to use PAM please contact 
myself or Amanda. 
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PBIS Focus of the Week  -  Undercover/Verandah/paths/concrete areas 
 

Congratulations to this week’s PBIS Winners 
Declan, Cody, Blair, Amelia-Rose, Nelson, Kasey, Zac and Emme 

Have a great weekend 

Thanks Matt 

Undercover/ 
Verandah/paths/
concrete 

Respect Ourselves Respect Others Respect our  
Environment 

 Walk on the concrete 
 
Model appropriate  
Behaviour 
 
Keep hands and feet to 
Yourself 
 
Go to where you need 
to go- don’t dawdle 

Be helpful 
 
Be aware of other  
classes working 
 
Move quietly around not 
to distract others 
 
Smile to others when  
passing them  
 
Be courteous of classes 
lining up 
 
Speak appropriately to 
other people 

Pick up rubbish if you  
see it 
 
Walk in appropriate  
reas 
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Important Calendar Dates  -  2022 
 

Term 3 
Friday 2 September    Father’s Day Stall  -  12pm 

Wednesday 7 September   District Athletics 

       Rutherglen Primary School Production 1pm 

Wednesday 14 September   St. Mary’s School Production @ 6.30pm 

Thursday 15 September   Community Festival Gala 4pm @ Rutherglen Primary School 

Friday 16 September    Last Day Term 3 for Students  

       (Casual Clothes Day  -  gold coin donation) 2.30pm finish 

       2023 Foundation Enrolment forms due 

 

Term 4 
Monday 3 October    1st day Term 4 

Tuesday 11 October    Science Day  -  Grade 5 

Monday 24 October    Student Free Day—Staff PD 

Monday 31 October    Student Free Day—Report Writing Day 

Tuesday 1 November     Melbourne Cup Day 

Wednesday 9 November   Grade 5 Leadership day in Wangaratta 

Friday 11 November    Remembrance Day 

Thursday 1 December    Student Free Day—Staff PD 

 
 

 

 

 

Staff email addresses 

Matt Attwater (Principal)  -  mattwater@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Libby Dickinson (Senior Classroom teacher) - edickinson@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Taylor Dickinson (Senior Classroom teacher) - tdickinson@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Chris Lamb (Junior Classroom teacher) - clamb@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Emily Morris (Senior Classroom teacher)  -  emorris@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Wednesday) 

Jodie Smith (Senior Classroom teacher) - jsmith@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Bert Cheeseman (Junior Classroom teacher)  -  bcheeseman@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Nicole O’Mahony (Learning Diversity Leader) - nomahony@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 

Jane van Zanten (Art/Senior Teacher)  -  jvanzanten@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Tuesday/Friday) 

Gina Nero (Italian teacher)  -  gnero@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au (Tuesday) 

Amanda Arnot (Administration Officer) - aarnot@smrutherglen.catholic.edu.au 


